
Thursday  

17th Ju ly 2025 
9.15am – 11am (approx.) 

 

A fond farewell to Year 2 
 

Leavers’ Assembly 

 

Parents/carers are invited to join us in celebrating the 

journey our Year 2 pupils have taken through Glenfield. 

Bring your tissues as we all wish them a fond 

farewell.  Please drop your child into their class 

as normal then come to the office for the 

assembly in our school hall. 

 

Space is limited, so we need to restrict it to parents and 

carers only (up to 2 adults per child), and where possible, 

no younger siblings. 
 

Roll Down the Hill (weather permitting)  

 

In time honoured tradition, children are invited to 

‘roll down the hill’ after the assembly. If the weather 

isn’t favourable to allow this to take place 

unfortunately it cannot be re-scheduled. 

 

If you take any photographs – it is important to 

remind you that if any photographs taken include 

images of other children, they are not to be used on 

any internet/social media page.  


